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What did you enjoy most 
about our Minnesota vaca-
tion? 
Amanda (12) - “I liked 
Boundary Waters a lot, it 
was a lot of fun.” 

Luke (10) - “The souvenir 
shop at the mine. ” 

Nathanael (8) - “Boundary 
Waters!!” 

Rebekah (5) - “Mine, the 
balls we got the little balls, 
there were three in the pack-
age. (the taconite samples)” 

KID’S CORNER We Thank God For: 

- Nathanael and our neigh-

bor Preston want to be 

baptized (11/20)! 

- We had a safe and fun 

vacation in the Boundary 

Waters! 

- Time-lapse camera system 

worked well at IRBC! 

    Pray With Us For: 

- Brian is reviewing a bap-

tismal study with Nathanael 

and Preston 

- Wisdom as we plan how 

far we should drive to 

churches in 2017. 

- Scheduling meetings for 

2017. 

- Brenda and another lady 

have started a Bible Study 

with our neighbor, Jane.  

Pray for wisdom. 

   Upcoming Events 

- Nov. 20 - Baptism service 

at Faith Baptist Church - 

Iowa City, IA 

  Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider sup-

porting us with $5 a month 

or more. Contact us or go 

online to 

www.cbmoffice.org 

 ”But now ask the beasts, and they will teach you; And the birds of the air, and 

they will tell you; Or speak to the earth, and it will teach you; And the fish of the 

sea will explain to you. Who among all these does not know that the hand of the 

LORD has done this, In whose hand is the life of every living thing, and the breath 

of all mankind?” Job 12:7-9 (NKJV)  

  

This month, we contin-

ued to have mouse is-

sues, but not in our 

house. We went on a 

family vacation to the 

Boundary Waters in 

Northern Minnesota. As the sun was setting 

and we were relaxing at our campsite, we 

saw shadows moving across the ground. 

There were mice everywhere! This is not 

what we wanted to see. We did not ask the 

mice to teach us, but they made their pres-

ence known. It was still a relaxing, refresh-

ing trip and an adventure in GodΩs creation! We spent the week fishing, 

exploring and spending time together. Before we entered Boundary Wa-

ters, we were treated with a trip to the Hull Rust Mahoning mine in Hib-

bing, MN. It is a large open taconite mine. The kids enjoyed seeing the 

miners at work as well as exploring a display truck and tires. The trucks 

looked so small from the viewing center! 

 

 
  

  We attended the Minnesota Regular Baptist State Conference after our 

trip. As always the fellowship was sweet. As missionaries, we had an op-

portunity to share and participate in special music. It was a blessing to see 

how God is working in the lives of so many different missionaries and how 

He has uniquely gifted us for the ministry He has called us to. 

 
   Fulfilling the great commission together, 

  Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 
 

The next CBM build site is Berean Independent Bap-

tist Church in Fort Ashby, WV. It was attacked by an 

arsonist on March 16, 2016. They are currently 

meeting in a multi-purpose building and holding chil-

drenΩs Sunday School classes in an RV. 


